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Vote by mail has been the SAFE standard in Oregon for decades! We do not need to 

change it. There is no "cheating" or "stealing" going on here. In every election, one 

side wins and the other loses. The majority wins. Changing the way we vote isn't 

what needs to change, it's the closed-minds of some of our population! 


